THE FOLLOWING PROPOSAL, SUBMITTED BY JARED B. GARDNER, DIRECTOR OF PURCHASING, IS RECOMMENDED FOR BOARD APPROVAL.

Superintendent of Schools

January 8, 2019

Superintendent Martin Bates RE: Wing Addition at Hunter High

Granite School District School

2500 South State Street \$13,585,000.00

Salt Lake City, Utah 84115

Dear Dr. Bates:

At the request of the Construction Department, bidding was conducted for the construction of a new wing addition at Hunter High School.

An Invitation For Bid, including specifications, was posted on the Utah Public Procurement Place. Bid results are as follows:

 Hughes General Contractors
 \$14,486,000.00

 Stout Building Contractors
 14,323,668.00

 Hogan & Associates
 13,598,000.00

 Westland Construction
 13,578,000.00

 Bud Mahas Construction
 13,585,000.00

We respectfully request approval to issue a purchase order to Bud Mahas Construction in the amount of \$13,585,000.00. Funds for this expenditure are to come from the Capital Outlay Budget.

Sincerely, Approved: Approved:

Jared B. Gardner David F. Garrett Donald L. Adams

Director of Purchasing Business Administrator/Treasurer Assistant Superintendent